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2022/2023 PAC EXECUTIVE

STAY CONNECTED!



Join our parents Facebook group at
https://www.facebook.com/groups/tillicu

melementaryschoolparentgroup 



Email the PAC at
tillicumelementarypac@gmail.com 




**FREE PARENT EDUCATION OPPORTUNITY**
Please join us on Wednesday, March 1st from 7:00 pm to 9:00 pm for a
special online presentation by The White Hatter, a digital literacy and
internet safety education specialist company. The subject of this free
presentation is Digital Literacy and Internet Safety For Parents and
Caregivers. The goal of the presentation is to help parents and family
caregivers to proactively understand the enabling power of technology and
mobile communications. It will also explain how to mitigate the sometimes
unintended consequences of high-riskk or challenging online behaviour.

For more information and to get your free ticket, please visit: 

https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/digital-literacy-and-internet-safety-for-
parents-and-caregivers-tickets-539538071897

This presentation is brought to you and sponsored by the 
PACs from: Frank Hobbs, Hillcrest, Lake Hill, Oaklands, 
Rogers and Tillicum Elementary Schools. 

The PAC will be organizing a Spring
Bottle Drive (tentatively scheduled for
Saturday, May 27th). Please mark your
calendars and help us spread the word

by encouraging your friends, family
and neighbours to start collecting
their empties for us. Thank you in
advance for your ongoing support.

Hilltop Spring Plant Sale Portal Open 

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 1ST 

Tentative Delivery of Purdys Easter Orders 

MONDAY, MARCH 6TH

PAC Meeting - Begins online @ 6:30 pm

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 15TH

Big thanks to all of our PEEPS
for their support of the West

Coast Seeds and Purdys Easter
fundraisers. Everyone that 

placed an order will be contacted
directly to arrange pick-up when

orders are delivered in March. 

The PAC have once again partnered up with our
favorite local nursery, Hilltop Greenhouses, for
our annual Spring Plant Sale. Orders can be
placed via school cash online from Wednesday,
March 1st at 9:00 am until Monday, April 3rd at
12:00 pm. Orders will be deilvered to the school
and can be picked up directly from the gym on
Tuesday, May 2nd (before and after school). 

Digital Literacy & Internet Safety for Parents &
Caregivers - Begins online @ 7:00 pm 

Last Day of School Before Spring Break Begins 

FRIDAY, MARCH 17TH

School Back in Session

MONDAY, APRIL 3RD

*All prices include tax. Please note, pictures are for
illustrative purposes only and product purchased

may not be exactly as shown. 

https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/digital-literacy-and-internet-safety-for-parents-and-caregivers-tickets-539538071897

